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January 14, 2007

Attn: Charles Cheng

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
9174 Sky Park Ct., #100

San Diego, CA 92123

Ref.: Facility ID 9000000008
This letter is to request a recession of order for waste discharge requirements.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter dated January 29, 2007 from the Eastern Municipal Water
District stating the sewer system has been installed at Callaway Vineyard & Winery.

Because of the sewer system installation the waste water ponds at Callaway Vineyard &
Winery no longer exist.

I would also like to request the $872 fee for the permit, which was billed on November
13, 2007, be reversed due to the fact no waste water discharge has been generated during
the billing period of 7/1/07 — 6/30/08.

If an inspection of the property is necessary, please let me know when that will take place
and | will be pleased to assist you in the inspection process.

Sincerely,
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32720 Rancho California Road | PO. Box 9014, Temecula, CA 92589, USA | T2 951.676.4001 | 11 951.676.5209 | www.callawaywinery.com
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